Important Update on Your Telecom Services

Dear Valued Customer,

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you of some important changes
to the availability of our telecom services in your area.

Starting on [Effective Date], there will be modifications to the services we offer, which include:
o Service A: Availability will be upgraded with enhanced features.
e Service B: Temporary suspension due to infrastructure upgrades.
e Service C: New pricing plans will be introduced.
We understand that these changes may affect your experience, and we are here to assist you. Our
customer support team is available at [Customer Support Phone Number] or [Customer
Support Email] to address any questions or concerns you may have.
Thank you for your understanding and continued support.
Best regards,
[Your Company Name]

[Your Company Address]
[Your Company Phone Number]



